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19 July 2019

Re: 65 Rogers Street

Vince Lombardi, Chair
Historical District Commission
City of Portsmouth

Via email

Cc:
Izak Gilbo, City of Portsmouth

Mr. Lombardi,

I’m am writing regarding 65 Rogers Street. The project received approval from the Historic
District Commission on September 9, 2019.

Due to financial considerations, the owners did not move forward on the project but plan to
in the fall of this year.

On behalf of the owners, Janet and David Zerr, | am requesting an extension of one year for
the approval. Let me know if there is anything we need to do additionally.

With best wishes,

Juli MacDonald, AlA
DeStefano Maugel Architects



